January, 2023
Dear Music Educator/Director of Guidance:

Cape Shore Chorale, based in Ocean City and directed by Scott
J. Breiner, will award a $1,000 scholarship to a graduating senior
who will be majoring in music at a full time college/university in
September, 2023. This student should demonstrate excellence
in music/musical organizations.

The criteria/application form for this scholarship is included in
this mailing. Please duplicate the two pages and distribute them
to any students that you feel would qualify for this award.

Thank you for your assistance. Please contact me at
609-861-2311 if there are any questions.

Sincerely,
Janice Rose
Cape Shore Scholarship Committee



CAPE SHORE CHORALE MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION
| 2023

APPLICATION DEADLINE
April 15, 2023

Cape Shore Chorale will award a $1,000 scholarship to a senior
music student who will be attending a college/university in the
Fall of 2023. In order to be eligible the student must be a
resident of Atlantic or Cape May County and plan to major in
music.

A recommendation from the student’s high school music
educator and a resume including music background,
participation in musical organizations and future goals are
required.

A check will be sent to the college/university in January 2024
after receiving evidence of the recipient’s registration for the
second semester. The scholarship will be forfeited if not claimed
by June 30, 2024.

If possible, the recipient will perform in Cape Shore Chorale’s
- Spring Concert on June 4, 2023.

Deadline for applications is April 15, 2023.



CAPE SHORE CHORALE MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

. 2023
APPLICATION DEADLINE
‘April 15, 2023
NAME -
ADDRESS -
EMAIL/PHONE NUMBER -
HIGH SCHOOL -

HIGH SCHOOL MUSIC EDUCATOR(S) -

COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY where student has been accepted/will attend -

CAREER CHOICE -

APPLICANT’S SIGNATURE

PARENT’S
SIGNATURE DATE

Please attach your resume and a letter from your High School Music
Educator to this form and mail to: Janice Rose
178 Stipson’s Island Road
Eldora, N 08270



